
Which  is  the  Best  Agile
Certification for you?
In this age of rapid business acceleration, Agile is an answer
for  organizations  struggling  with  how  their  traditional
methods of Project Management are responding to change. Since,
many  organizations  are  looking  for  agile  knowledge  and
experience to help them adapt their traditional methods, Agile
certifications are an important way professionals can enhance
their career opportunities so they can be part of this rapidly
growing  area.   Agile  certifications  provide  career
advancement, salary and promotion opportunities so they’re a
great way to invest in your future.

There are a lot of Agile certifications available and it’s
important to pick the right one so you can get the most for
your time and money.  Here is a short overview of the top 3
Agile certifications so you can pick the one that will help
you the most.
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Agile Applied
Presented  at  the  Central  Mississippi  PMI  Chapter  Annual
Conference, this is the second part of a two part series
introducing Agile concepts and aligning them with the PMI-ACP
certification.  This presentation takes a detailed look at an
Agile  project  and  provides  examples  and  techniques  for
managing an agile project.
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